## HMS Greenhouse Paver Dedication

Dear HMS Families/Community Members,

The STEM and Art departments at Holland Middle School have teamed up on a fun project, and we hope you will help!



In the midst of our pandemic, a team of HMS staff
members were able to put in a new paved walkway for our school's greenhouse!
We are now looking to dedicate those pavers to truly honor and represent both
HMS and the community partnerships that went in to the construction of the
greenhouse! The Art students at HMS will be designing and painting the pavers,
and we are hoping you will help!

If you or your organization would be interested in having a paving stone dedicated to someone (or your business), please review the details below.

What: A paver designed and painted by an HMS student in honor of a person or community organization.

Design: It will be a limit of 3 words (i.e. The Boerman Family) and will be decorated by the HMS student.

Cost: We are asking for a suggested donation of \$20 per paver. Proceeds will be split between the STEM and Art departments of HMS.

How do I sign up?: Either print this form, fill it out, and send it to HMS or send an e-mail to <a href="mailto:bboerman@hollandpublicschools.org">bboerman@hollandpublicschools.org</a> with the details. Make checks payable to "Holland Middle School". (Deadline=September 18)

Your Name:	
Contact Phone Number:	
3 words you would like on your paver:	